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Year 6 Induction Visits Continue ...
We hope that students joining us from Newlands and
Normanton Junior enjoyed the visits from colleagues in our
academy and learnt more about next year.

Remaining visits are:
● Monday 12th July - Newlands @ 1:45
● Wednesday 14th July - Normanton Junior @ 1:45
● Friday 16th July - Normanton Common @ 1:45
● Monday 19th July - St John's @ 1:45
● Wednesday 21 July - Altofts Junior @ 1:45

September arrangements
Two letters will be on our website imminently for all
current parents and carers and for those joining us in
September.

● End of year letter with a reminder of how to plan
for a successful return in September and our
expectations of uniform and behaviour

● Start of September return plan including the
required Covid lateral flow testing for those
students with consent.

Please read these letters carefully, if you have any questions
please contact us.

Year 11 - Teacher Assessed Grades
We hope our outgoing Year 11 have enjoyed a rest
following a very busy evidence collection period. Year 11
parents and carers have received a text regarding a letter
on our website about the results collection on the 12th
August.  It is important that parents, carers and students
read this carefully regarding how results can be collected
and the process students need to follow if they wish to
appeal any of their grades.

On our website home page are two buttons as part of the
tile of buttons:

● Teacher Assessed Grades - this contains all the
information regarding the formation of the grades
this year

● TAG Appeals Information - this contains a copy
of the letter sent to parents and carers about the
appeals process and a range of other documents to
support any queries regarding this

We look forward to seeing all Year 11 students on the 12th
August between 9am and 11am to collect their results.

PLEASE SPREAD THE WORD...
Reminder to our community - if you have not yet collected
your GCSE certificates from previous years they may still
be with us.  Please make contact to check this.  We do
have to return them to the exam board after a period of
time and they can be expensive for you to replace if you
need them later in life.  Please collect them!

Information Site to access support can be found here:
ttps://tinyurl.com/y4pwhzqa.

Guardian Summaries
We often receive from parents questions about how they can further
support their child.  One method is by signing up to Guardian
Summaries.

A detailed support area for this is here
https://classroom.freeston.outwood.com/home.  Guardian
Summaries will allow you to see what work your child has been
assigned.

Keep in contact with us at:
enquiries@freeston.outwood.com
@OutwoodFreeston
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